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14th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Meal Price Increase 
 
I am writing to inform you that, after careful consideration, we are having to increase the cost of 
school meals.  This decision hasn’t been taken lightly, and we have been in consultation with our 
current provider Coombs Catering, to work out a solution that is cost effective for everyone.  With 
the significantly higher costs that we are now facing for our gas and electric along with the higher 
food prices and staff wages increasing, we are now at the point where we need to look at our 
price per meal costs. 
 
Overall, the costs will increase by 10p each meal, which means meals will rise to £2.50.  This 
increase will take effect from 1st April 2024. 
 
In comparison, Nottinghamshire County Council catering currently charge £2.95 per meal.  
Research has also shown that the current cost of a packed lunch is around £4.00 per day, so we 
are still able to offer extremely good value for money each day. 
 
The Government are currently continuing to fund Universal Infant Free School meals. and this 
means that all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 can be provided with a school meal free 
of charge.  If your child is in Years 3-6, they can also have a free school meal if you are in receipt 
of certain benefits.  Please visit Nottinghamshire County Council's website for more information on 
how to apply https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-
and-milk 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to us.  All queries and requests for support 
are confidential. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 

 
 
Mr E Seeley 
Headteacher 
  



 


